
 

Vanpool Subsidy with Free Parking Passes Available to Eligible 
State Employees 

The State Parking Division offers a $15 
Triangle Transit Association (TTA) 
Vanpool Subsidy to eligible state 
employees. A vanpool is similar to a 
carpool, but the TTA provides the 
transportation for a low monthly fare.  

To be eligible for the TTA Vanpool 
Subsidy Program the following 
conditions must be met: 

 Must not have a parking space, 
but would otherwise be eligible 
for one. 

 Have permanent employment 
status and work in the 
downtown government complex. 

 This subsidy does not apply to TTA Vanpool drivers. 

In addition, State Parking offers eligible participants up to 192 hours of complimentary annual parking in the 
State Visitor Parking Lots. The pass may be used when commuters must drive a personal vehicle to work. The 
parking pass is issued quarterly, upon request, beginning in January. Each individual pass is valid for up to 48 
hours per quarter. 

To be eligible for the parking pass, the following conditions must be met: 

 Have permanent employment status and participate in the Vanpool Subsidy Program 
 Must complete an application. 

For more information about the Vanpool Subsidy Program or Parking Pass, contact the State Parking Division 
at 919-807-4499 or by email at parking@doa.nc.gov. For more information about TTA Vanpools, contact the 
Vanpool Manager at 919-485-7462 or email vanpool@triangletransit.org. You may view Vanpool schedules 
online. 
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